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UPCOMING EVENTS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, July 2nd, Bunnings BBQ 

Saturday, July 9, Cross Country, Brimbank Park 

Wednesday, July 20, Box Hill Athletic Club Annual General Meeting 

Saturday, July 23, Cross Country, Bundoora 

Saturday, August 6, Road Relays, Sandown 

Saturday, August 13, TRIVIA NIGHT! 

   

BUNNINGS BBQ THIS SATURDAY, JULY 2 

The club is once again doing a bbq at Bunnings Box Hill. Last time we raised over $1000. We need 

some helpers on the day. All you need to do is turn up and turn some snags or sell some drinks. We 

have broken the day down into 2 hour blocks. We currently need people to assist between 10-12, 12-

2pm, 2-3.30pm. If you can spare and hour or two it would be greatly appreciated. Please contact 

Leana on 0402264504 or runningfast@bigpond.com Additionally, the club is trying to source a sponsor 

for the sausages. If you have contacts please let David Stephens know on 0419344213. 

   

TRIVIA NIGHT! 

The annual Box Hill Athletic Club trivia night will be held at Chatham Primary School hall on Saturday, 

August 13. This is the club's biggest fund raising and social event for the year so we are hoping that all 

members can attend. Bring your family, bring your friends, start organising a table or 6 to 10 people 

now! More details next week. 

   

BRIMBANK PARK CROSS COUNTRY 

The next event on the Athletics Victoria XCR'11 calendar is the Brimbank Park cross country in Keilor 

on Saturday afternoon, July 9. Entries for this event close this Friday, July 1, so if you do not have a 

season's ticket get you entry in now. After numbers were down a little at Ballarat, we are hoping for a 

big turn out of Box Hill athletes for this event. 

  

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The club's AGM will be held at the clubrooms on Wednesday night, July 20 commencing at 7:30pm. All 

members are encouraged to attend. Also if you are interested in being a part of the club committee 

for 2011/2012, please let us know before this date.  

 

REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW DUE 

Registration fees are due on April 1 every year. You should have received an invoice, but if not, you 

can download the new forms from the Box Hill website. Your fees will cover Athletics Victoria fees, 

plus the club fees and the club facilities maintenance fee. This fee will cover you for this winter season 

and next track season. These fees also cover you for insurance when training and help in the upkeep 

of our training facilities, so please pay as promptly as is practical. 

If you have any questions regarding registration fees, do not hesitate to ask. 

 

ARE WE JAMMING UP YOUR INBOX? 

We have the addresses over 500 present and past members of the club on our email list. We realise 

that perhaps not everyone on the list requires weekly updates of teams and results etc. If you would 

like to be removed from the general list and only receive emails of special importance, then let us 

know. Alternatively if you know of anyone who has been left off the list who would like to be added 

please let us know. 

 

 


